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ROUTE 692 (UZZELL CHURCH ROAD) BRIDGE OVER CHAMPION SWAMP  

REOPENS TO TRAFFIC 

Bridge repairs complete and reopen to traffic as of Dec. 21 

 

WINDSOR–As of Dec. 21, Route 692 (Uzzell Church Road) at the bridge over Champion 

Swamp in Isle of Wight County has reopened to traffic following the completion of bridge 

repairs performed by the Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT). A closure and detour 

had previously been in place since Nov. 9.   
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